

"There are those that give with joy, and that joy is their reward."

Kahlil Gibran

February 5, 2010

William Preston Bowling ACME 23350 Lake Manor Drive Chatsworth, CA 91311

Dear William and Friends:

It gives me great pleasure to thank you for your donation to the patients of Childrens Hospital Los Angeles. The toys you sent were perfect and certainly brightened the spirits of our patients and families who had to spend their entire holiday season in the Hospital. And we are so touched that you would take time to think of others so in need.

Peace, joy, and love can be practiced all the months of the year. Through your generous contribution and your commitment to the children we serve, you have reminded us that the spirit and magic of the season can thrive, not only during this special time, but all year long as well.

Your gift makes a real and significant impact on the fragile lives of the children in our care. They now realize that someone beyond these walls is concerned enough to care about them too. On behalf of the patients and families, thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Wendi Kellaris

Manager, Volunteer Resources

endi Kellaris